Phone: 23019080



ALL INDIA CONGRESS COMMITTEE

24, AKBAR ROAD, NEW DELHI - 110 011

Sonia Gandhi President

August 12, 2015

Dear Shri Chandrasekhar,

I have your letter of August 7, 2015 expressing your grave concern about the recent incidents of child sexual abuse in Bengaluru schools. Indeed, such sexual assault is a gross violation of children's rights, a moral and ethical degeneration and a stain on our collective conscience.

I have brought the matter to the notice of the concerned authority.

With good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Shri Rajeev Chandrasekhar Member of Parliament Rajya Sabha 211 North Avenue New Delhi 110001